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Newsletter 14, 12th May 2023 

For school calendar: http://www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Williams: 
We have enjoyed a busy couple of weeks with the coronation celebrations last Friday; Bristol Together 
football sessions; Hobbs House Bakery session; Online Safety session for parents and Y6 SATS. 
 
Coronation celebrations 
King Charles III Coronation celebration event was a great success and the children had a super day. They 
all looked amazing in their individually designed t-shirts and crowns. During the day the children were 
involved in a range of fun activities to celebrate the event (including traditional games and indoor picnic with 
their class mates and a disco). All children received a King Charles III coronation commemorative enamel 
badge, which will be a special memento for them to keep. Thank you very much to the coronation working 
party for organising this memorable event for the children.  
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Dates for your diary:  
1st-26th May Y2 SATs – reading and maths 
8th May – Bank holiday for the King’s coronation 
9th -12th May Y6 SATs – spelling, punctuation and grammar; reading and maths 
10th May (2:30-3:20pm) – Online safety update for parents by Avon & Somerset Police  
15th May Fire Angels assembly – arranged by UWE 
5th-16th June Y4 Multiplication tables check 
12th-16th June Y1 phonics screening check 
21st June am and picnic lunch– Sports Day – more information to follow from Miss Chloe Williams (PE Lead) 
 

    Friends of AHS  
 
We have some great events planned for the summer term but we need your support to make them happen! To find out 
more, join https://www.facebook.com/groups/FriendsOfAHSCommunity 
You can also email us via FriendsOfAHS@hotmail.com. 
 
NEON DISCO tickets – sale closes 15 May! The Friends are holding a disco for adults from 7.30-11pm on Saturday 
20 May. We’ll supply the neon face paint, fully licensed bar and DJ, so you just need to bring your best dance moves! 
Book your tickets now at www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofahs 
 
We need a few more helpers to be able to run the Disco event – please go to our sign up sheet at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0b44a9ab2fabf58-neon#/ to view the slots available! 
 
Cake sale update: This term we will be asking Topaz to bring in cakes for the Summer Fair  
(17 June) and Jet class to supply the cakes for the refreshments on Sports Day (now 21 JUNE). 
 
Coming soon: Look out for details of our sponsored bounce event and Summer Fair! 
 

Staffing update 

After many years of working full-time in Reception, Mrs Sally Windmill (Deputy Headteacher) will be changing her 
working pattern from September. Mrs Windmill will be part-time in the new school year, teaching Reception for ½ 
day a week and then in school 2 days a week as Deputy Headteacher.  

We have now appointed Mr James Keeping as our new Reception Teacher. He looks forward to meeting his new class 
very soon and we look forward to welcoming him as a new colleague.  

Website – What’s new? 

The subject leaders have been busy updating the Curriculum area of the 
school website to include our new Curriculum Maps and add our intent (what 
do we set out to do?), Implementation (how do we go about this?) and Impact 
(what does our approach achieve?). 

 

Online Safety sessions for parents 

Avon & Somerset Police ran an in-person session for parents this week. The 
parents who attended said that it was an eye-opener and very useful. Here is 
the link to the parent webinar running at the end of the month: How to keep 
your family safe online Tickets, Wed 31 May 2023 at 14:00 | Eventbrite 

Congratulations to our wonderful Y6 for conducting themselves exceptionally well during their SATS week. They 
have all done their best and supported each other well. We are proud of them all.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hobbs House Bakery visit 
Hobbs House bakery visited to bake bread rolls 
with some children across the school. The whole 
school smelled amazing! Thank you to Mrs 
Greenaway (Y5 parent) for organising.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


